HB 1572 -- PUBLIC SAFETY SALES TAX

SPONSOR: Diehl

Current law authorizes certain cities to impose a sales tax of up
to 0.5% for the purpose of improving public safety. This bill adds
any city with a population between 8,000 and 9,000 inhabitants that
is the county seat of a county with a population between 19,000 and
22,000 inhabitants to this authorization.

Upon enactment, this will apply to the City of Nevada.

This bill is the same as SB 749 (2025).



